
MTS Customer Support - ref # 5102597
 1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

 Team Coordinator Mr. Watson thomas.watson@knoxschools.org

Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

   Order 8/5 to 8/12

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.
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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
AUGUST

12
CARTER MIDDLE SCHOOL

HORNET PRIDE BACK TO SCHOOL 2019

$15.00 PORT & CO 5.4
OZ 100%
COTTON T-SHIRT
Available in 3 other
colors.

$10.00 PORT & CO YOUTH
5.4 OZ 100%
COTTON TEE

YouthYouth
Available in 3 other
colors.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
Crew Tee
Available in 2 other
colors.

$25.00 Nike Youth
Legend T-Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 3 other
colors.

$15.00 PORT & CO L/S
5.4 OZ 100%
COTTON TEE
Available in 3 other
colors.

$15.00 YOUTH L/S 5.4-OZ
100% COTTON T-
SHIRT

YouthYouth
Available in 3 other
colors.

$14.00 Augusta Baseball
Jersey 2.0
Available in 3 other
colors.

$26.00 Holloway Ladies
Advocate Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.
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$30.00 Nike Flex Woven
Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$30.00 Nike Youth Flex
Woven Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 Nike Women's
Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 Nike Youth Club
Fleece Hoody

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$40.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
LS Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$30.00 FAN FAVORITE
FLEECE
HOODED
SWEATSHIRT
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.00 FAN FAVORITE
FLEECE
CREWNECK
SWEATSHIRT
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.00 ULTIMATE
SWEATPANT
WITH POCKETS
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.00 YOUTH FAN
FAVORITE
HOODED
SWEATSHIRT

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.
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$20.00 YOUTH
SWEATPANT

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$40.00 Nike Men's
Shortsleeve Polo
Available in 3 other
colors.

$25.00 POSICHARGE
RACERMESH
POLO
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.00 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$30.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$50.00 Nike Therma
Long Sleeve Qtr
Zip
Available in 2 other
colors.

$50.00 Nike Women's
Therma LS Qtr
Zip Top
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 Augusta Shadow
Tonal Heather 1/4
Zip
Available in 2 other
colors.

$25.00 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.00 Nike Dry Visor
Available in 1 other
color.
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$20.00 Acrux Tumbler
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